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Nadia Khan

From: Mr Daniel Szeto <danielszeto@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2019 11:08 PM
To: Nadia Khan
Cc: Jennifer Caira
Subject: Board Order #217-16: 50-52 Rowe Street - Request for Withdrawal

New Newton, LLC

2193 Commonwealth Avenue #209

Brighton, MA  02135

617 480-8794

January 14, 2019 

Nadia Khan, Committee Clerk 

Newton City Council 

1000 Commonwealth Avenue 

Newton, MA 02459 

Re: Board Order #217-16: 50-52 Rowe Street 

       Request for Withdrawal  

Dear Ms. Khan: 

I regret that I was unable to attend the Land use Committee hearing on January 8, 2019 due to 
illness. As representative of New Newton, LLC, I am writing to request withdrawal of the above-
referenced petition, which was filed on November 7, 2018. Please extend our sincere apologies to the 
Land Use Committee for the lapses, which occurred during the construction period. We will endeavor 
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to complete the project in a timely manner without further incident. I remain hopeful that the finished 
product as originally conceived and permitted will prove to be a benefit to the neighborhood. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Szeto 

Daniel Szeto 

Cc: Land Use Committee 

       Jennifer Caira, Chief Planner 
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